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The Health Minister
To whom it may concern,
I am writing to you on behalf of my wife and I to reject this new abortion bill as it does not
 protect the rights of the unborn child.
The dangers associated with abortion for the mother is also a real concern, not only physically
 but emotionally and can damage the mother physiologically.
We ask that you represent our stand on this issue and say no to the bill. Life is precious and we
 must uphold laws that protect life not end it.
Thank you for your consideration.
Yours sincerely,
John and Leonie Morris

Health (Abortion Law Reform) 
Amendment Bill 2016
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